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Gosh, the year is over! It has been a wonderfully busy year. We have been 

so lucky and privileged to work with such a strong group of children. It is 

an honour to have the opportunity to introduce your children to school life 

and all that that entails from following rules, socialising and the new 

learning. 

Over the year we covered many topics which the children were completely 

engaged in, bringing their own understanding and interests to each topic, 

leading us to greater depths of knowledge, from ‘All About Me’ to ‘Leaders 

and Explorers’ through ‘Growing’ and ‘Food’ to ‘Animals’ and ‘The World.’ 

In Literacy, we explored many books from fiction to fact books, delving 

into the imagination and reality. We learnt about the importance of letters 

to develop our reading and writing, which ultimately will widen our 

understanding of the world we live in.  

In Maths, we focussed primarily on numbers and how numbers affect our 

world, as well as understanding the importance of shapes and measurement. 

Thank you for all your support. I cannot express what an honour it really is 

to be entrusted with the welfare and education of your children. We 

always strive to be the best we can be and support your children with 

empathy and understanding. So much happens on a daily basis, never mind 

over a whole year, that it always surprises us how well the children 

progress! 

Once again, thank you for all your support over the year, we couldn’t do it 

without your collaboration. Have a super summer and we look forward to 

watching your children grow and develop into the fantastic young people 

they are. 

Best wishes, 

The Nursery Team. 


